STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 « Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
{360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

March 24, 2011

Mike Lauver, John Selin
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LL.C
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
Post Office Box 2895

Oak Harbor, Washington 98277

Re:  Imitial comment regarding staff’s proposal, T-101661; Letter dated
March 21, 2011

Dear Mr. Lauver and Mr, Solin;

Thank you very much for your comments regarding staff's recommendations regarding
fuel surcharges. The commission will consider all comments received regarding staff's -
proposals.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Director



